
 
 
It is a pleasure to announce the 5th Symposium of stoma nurses of Serbia, which will take place 
on 29th - 30th March 2013 at Sava Centar, Belgrade. The Symposium offers high level scientific 
presentations, and it is an excellent opportunity to exchange knowledge and experiences with 
international colleagues. 5th Symposium of stoma nurses of Serbia is dedicated to sharing, 
debating and educating participants on the latest knowledge and developments in stoma 
management.  

Symposium is accredited of the Health Council of Serbia by 7 points for the participants and by 
9 points for poster presentations (nurses, healthcare technicians, doctors and pharmacists). 
 
Registration fee: 30e 
Registration fee includes lecture participation, congress material, abstractbook, coffee break 
and lunch for the participants. Registration fee shall be paid on the day of the Symposium. 
 
Due to restricted number all interested should register till 15th of March 2013. You can 
download registration form from the Association of STOMA Nurses of Serbia website 
(http://www.stoma.org.rs). 
  

We look forward to welcoming you in Serbia, 

Živka Madžić,   
President of the Association of STOMA Nurses of Serbia 


